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Circular 177/2018 
 
To: Vessel Managers, Owners and Deputy Registrars 
 
Subject: Administration Approval of P&I 
 
Date: 21st June 2018 
 
Summary:  
  
Kia Orana,  
  
The circular aims to notify you that MCI requires all P&I clubs and companies 
that wish to issue blue cards to Cook Islands flagged vessels are required to be 
approved.  
  
Companies wishing to become approved may contact Ms Tiphanie Pito 
at tiphanie@maritimecookislands.com for the application form.  
  
A list of approved companies are maintained on the MCI website here. 
  
Vessels that arrange Blue cards from P&I clubs and companies that are not 
approved, will not be accepted.  
  
Please ensure this circular is forwarded to interested parties.  
 


